Zion Parish Notices

Thursday, 28th July Issue 14 2016

Services in August

Sunday, 7th August 9.00am Holy Communion, 10.30am Holy Communion.

Sunday, 14th August 9.00am Holy Communion, 10.30am Holy Communion

Sunday, 21st August 9.00am Holy Communion 10.30am Matins

Sunday, 28th August 9.00am Holy Communion, 10.30am Holy Communion



Summer Music

Summer music continues at Sandford Parish Church, Ranelagh. Lunchtime recitals, 1.10 – 1.50pm Every Friday in August.

The parish office will close on Thursday 4th August. It will reopen on Tuesday, August 30th. Please email the address below if you would like to leave a message between these dates. zionparish@gmail.com



Sheep's Head Hike

For Christian Aid - September 3rd at 11.00am Explore the heights and beauty of the Sheep's Head Way, West Cork, at the largest annual hill-hiking event on the peninsula.

The 2016 hike follows a new route – **The Poets Way** is a 16k, 4.5 hour hike for experienced walkers only, while the **Farranamanagh Loop** is a moderate 6.3k flat walk suitable for all.

Register today on the Christian Aid website or at christianaid.ie/sheepsheadhike and follow on Facebook



Colourstrings in Zion Hall

In September, Alice Burrowes will begin Colour Strings classes on Monday afternoons in Zion Parish Meeting Room. Alice follows the Kodály teaching method which is ideal for music beginners of pre-school and Kindergarten age.

Instruments are not used by the children, instead Colourstrings creates an environment in which colourful teaching materials feature alongside singing in rhythmic patterns and rhymes, in a playful atmosphere.

Colourstrings aims to develop the capacity for internal listening so that the child learns to visualise notes heard and follow notes seen on the page. This teaching method and the pleasure experienced in learning with peers in a relaxed situation makes an important contribution to early years education.

If you would like to find out more about Alice's plans and class time please contact her by email at alivb@eircom.net



Deacon Intern

We look forward to the arrival of Rebecca Guildea on Sunday, 4th September when she begins her year-long Deacon Internship.
Rebecca will work in the parish four days a week, including Sundays, with one week per month back in college. She will be ordained on Sunday, September 18th at 3.30pm in Christ Church Cathedral.

We welcome Rebecca, her husband Brendan and their son Noah, to Zion Parish.

The next issue of Zion Parish Notices will be sent to you in September.

Wishing you a safe and happy time during the summer.